
FORTRESS MINERALS CORP. 
                                                     Suite #2000, 885 W. Georgia Street 
                                                                  Vancouver, B.C.  V6C 3E8  

                                                                                                                                   Ph.  (604) 689-7842 
                                                                                                                        www.fortressminerals.com 

             
 

NEWS RELEASE 

 
 

FORTRESS MANAGEMENT UPDATE 

 
Vancouver, September 3, 2013 — Fortress Minerals Corp. (TSXV NEX - FST.H) ("Fortress" or the 

“Company”) announces the appointment of Mr. Chester See as Chief Financial Officer of the Company, 

effective as of September 1, 2013.  Mr. See replaces Mr. Glenn Kondo, who will continue his full-time role 

as CFO of Lucara Diamond Corp.  The Board of Directors would like to thank Mr. Kondo for his 

outstanding work with Fortress. 

 

During his career, Mr. See has held positions of increasing responsibility in a number of publicly traded 

companies, including three years at Western Coal Corp., where he served as Manager, Financial 

Reporting & Treasury at the time of its $3.3 billion acquisition by Walter Energy Ltd. in 2011. From 2011 

to 2013, Mr. See served as Financial Controller for Lucara Diamond Corp.  Prior to his involvement in the 

mining industry, Mr. See spent three years in public accounting with PricewaterhouseCoopers (“PwC”) 

working with a diverse client base both in Canada and internationally. He is a graduate of the University 

of British Columbia with a Bachelor of Commerce (Accounting) and is a member of the Institute of 

Chartered Accountants of British Columbia.  In addition to Fortress, Mr. See serves as CFO for NGEx 

Resources Inc. 

 
 
On behalf of the Board of Directors, 
 
 
 
Lukas Lundin 
President 
 
Neither the TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the 
policies of the TSX Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this 
release. 
 
For further information, please contact Sophia Shane, Corporate Development at 604-689-7842. 


